
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 
IMMIGRATION AND NATURALIZATION SERVICE 	 'LEASE ADORES'S FILPLY TO 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20536 

ANO REFER TO THIS TILE NO 

10 JUN 1917 	 CO 2.12-C 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This Service has been advised of your request under the 
Freedom of Information Act for the Warren Commission documents 
by the Central Intelligence Agency. That agency advises that 
in processing your request they have surfaced documents which 
originated with the Immigration and Naturalization Service. 
The documents have, therefore, been forwarded to this Service 
to determine their availability to you. 

Enclosed are copies of those documents which may be 
released to you. However, the recommendation of a Service 
officer in the memorandum dated January 26, 1962, which was 
not adopted, has been deleted under the provisions of 5 U.S.C. 
552(b)(5) being intra-agency memorandum which would not be 
available by law to a party other than an agency in litigation 
with the agency; and Harvey L. Oswald's Marine Corps serial 
number has been deleted from both copies of the Form G-135A 
dated December 5, 1961, pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 552(b)(2) in that 
it is related solely to the internal personnel rules and prac-
tices of an agency. 

In addition, copies of Marina Oswald's immigrant visa, 
fingerprints, Form 1-90, Application by Lawful Permanent 
Resident Alien for Alien Registration Receipt Card, Form I-151, 
and a telegram dated February 8, 1962, are being withheld in 
their entirety under the provisions of 5 U.S.C. 552(b)(3) and 
(5). These exemptions relate, respectively, to documents 
specifically exempted from disclosure by statutes, to wit: 
Sections 222(f) and 264(b) of the Immigration and Nationality 
Act, 8 U.S.C. 1202(f) and 1304(b), and being intra-agency 
memorandum which would not be available by law to a party other 
than an agency in litigation with the agency. 



-2- 

You may appeal my decision in this matter by writing 
the Attorney General, (Attention: Office of Information and 
Privacy Appeals), Department of Justice, Washington, D.C. 
20530, within thirty days of receipt of this letter, as 
prescribed by 28 CFR 16.7. Both your letter and envelope 
should be clearly marked: "Freedom of Information Appeal," 
or "Information Appeal." Thereafter, judicial review will 
be available in the district in which you reside or have a 
principal place of business, or the district in which the 
agency records are situated or the District of Columbia. 

We have removed all information which originated with 
the Department of State from the documents dated January 16, 
1962, January 26, 1962, January 30, 1962, and May 9, 1962; 
and we are presently consulting with them regarding release 
of the information to you. When we receive a reply from the 
Department, you will be promptly advised. 

Sincerely, 

FOR THE COMMISSIONER 

Associa 	ommissioner 
ment 

Enclosures 


